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I'm writing in support of LD 1722 because I believe it is imperative for public health 
and safety that all money received by the State as a result of lawsuits related to opioid 
manufacturers and distributors be immediately used to help remediate and abate the 
opioid and substance use crisis, and that efforts go toward supporting all paths to 
recovery through prevention, intervention, treatment and recovery services. I can see 
no better use for those funds than ensuring that the people affected by opioids be 
given access to every option towards recovery. I hope you agree and will vote yes in 
favor of this bill. Thank you.


